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Epping to Thorleigh Third Track proposal
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Completed submission forms should be mailed to:

Director - Infrastructure Projects, Epping to Thornleigh Third Track Project - SSI 5132, NSW Department of Planning and
Infrastructure, GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2001

Submissions can also be submitted by email to plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au or faxed to (02) 92286455, or via the
entry for the project on the NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure website majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au
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What happens to my submission?

A submissions report will be prepared to respond to issues raised during the exhibition period.

The NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure will review the submissions report and the Environmental Impact
Statement prior to making a recommendation for determination to the NSW Minister for Planning and Infrastructure.

The submissions report will be made publicly available once a determination on the proposal is made. At this time, you will
receive a letter to direct you to where your issues have been responded to in the report.



